
 

 

 

To: All Development Community Members, Contractors, Consultants and 
Development Design Professionals Practicing in Durham County, NC 

  
From: Vince Chirichella, PE 

Senior Project Manager 
Engineering and Environmental Services 
5926 NC Hwy 55 East 
Durham, NC 27713 

  
Subject: Notification to Industry 10/5/2021:  

Durham County Utilities – Preliminary County Sewer Review Fee 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 
Preliminary County Sewer Review Fee 
 
The purpose of this memo is to advise that Durham County adopted a Preliminary County Sewer 
Review Fee which became effective in July of 2020 and will be assessed during the Site Plan 
Review process. Durham County will begin assessing and collecting these fees on all submittals 
received beginning the week of October 17, 2021. 
 
What projects will be assessed the 
Preliminary County Sewer Review Fee? 

All projects that drain to the Durham 
County Triangle Wastewater 
Treatment Plant (TWWTP) will be 
required to pay this fee. See all 
hatched areas identified in Figure 1. 
 

When does this fee get paid? 
Durham County Utilities will notify 
the applicant of the amount of fee 
required to pay as part of the first 
round of Site Plan review comments, 
if applicable. This fee will need to be 
paid prior to Durham County Utilities 
approving the Site Plan. 
 

  

ENGINEERING AND ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES 
Utilities Division 

 5926 NC Hwy 55 East, Durham, NC 27713 
Telephone (919) 560-9033 Fax (919) 544-8590 



How does this fee get paid? 
Fees can be paid by check delivered to the Durham County Utilities Division Office 
(address above). Or for added convenience, Durham County Utilities has an online 
payment system for customers and the development community to make payments 
online by credit card, debit card, or e-check. To make an online payment, simply go to our 
website  at www.dconc.gov/utilities/development and press “Pay Online” to access the 
payment portal. On the portal, select Development Review/Inspection Fees as the 
payment type. Please note there is a 2.95% transaction fee for debit/credit card or a $1.00 
transaction fee for e-check.  
 

The requirements stated herein are effective immediately. If you have any questions relating to this 
notification, please contact: 

 
 

Vince Chirichella, PE  Elyssa Darner 
Senior Project Manager  Utility Technician 

P: (919) 560-9039  P: (919) 560-9052 
Email: vchirichella@dconc.gov  Email: edarner@dconc.gov 

 


